
 

 

 

 

 

4-28-2025 

Brush drop off updated schedule. 

 

Presque Isle County Road Commission is going to reopen the 4 pits we have been 

using to accept vegetative material. We received a private donation that covers the 

cost for three more weeks. The days of operation will be Wednesday thru Sunday 7 

am to 3:30 pm from April 30th to May 18th. Please see our website for the locations 

on a map at www.piroad.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David A Kowalski 

Superintendent Manager 

Presque Isle County Road Comm.  


